

Why our Schools are safe places.

Public Health advice is that it is safe to send your children back to school because:



Tasmania currently has a low rate of community spread.



Borders are still closed.



More people are being tested.



We use physical distancing and are hygienic.

To keep schools safe we are:



Increasing cleaning.



Making sure there is soap, sanitiser and tissues available.



Not having large gatherings e.g. assemblies.



Limiting parents/adults on school sites.

Don't send them if:



They are sick.



They have a health problem and you want to talk to your doctor first.

